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David Danner       November 4, 2009 

Executive Secretary 

Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission 
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Transmittal Letter 
 

Re: 2
nd

 Replacement Page Supplement 1 to Time Schedule No. 8 UNDER DOCKET 

 TC-091678 DO NOT RE-DOCKET 

 

Dear Mr. Danner: 

 

This Transmittal Letter accompanies a 2nd  replacement page of a Supplemental Holiday 

Time Schedule to our existing time schedule No. 8 which was originally filed October 

22
nd

.  There are two time periods involved, November 19
th

 2009 thru December 2
nd

 2009 

and December 15
th

 2009 thru January 5
th

 2010.  Included are the following documents: 

Supplement 1 to our Time Schedule No. 8 and this cover letter.  The main purpose of this 

schedule is to offer customers the ability to arrive 3 hours earlier and connect to early 

departures from SEATAC during the holidays without the necessity to go the night 

before and stay in a motel in order to be at the airport for those early flights and to allow 

them to depart SEATAC 3 hours earlier if they arrive after midnight.  If successful, we 

will evaluate this as a future permanent change to our schedule.  

 

There are no rate increases, service limitations, or discontinuances associated with this 

notice and there are no public notification requirements (WAC 480-30-316) (RCW 

81.28.040). 

 

The holiday schedule is to be implemented for all Adult, Military and Senior (and their 

sub categories) from these 3 points, Oak Harbor, North Oak Harbor and NAS Whidbey, 

which are currently served by this company. 

 

Thank you, 

 

John Solin 

Mike Lauver 

Owners 

Enc: 


